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Dear Year 13 Students, Parents and Carers  
  
We would like to take this opportunity to say well done for the great commitment and 
effort you have shown over the last couple of weeks to your studies.  
  
At this time, we are still not sure what will replace your A Level exams but it is likely there 
will be some form of assessment. It is therefore really important you continue to complete 
the work you have been set to the best of your ability and to attend any live lessons you 
have.  Please remember to contact us if you need any support with anything at all.  
   
The consultation into what replaces exams opened on Friday 15th Jan and lasts for two 
weeks.  As soon as we have the decision on the way forward from the government, we will 
share it with you and ensure that we support everyone in Year 13 to achieve the best results 
they can.  
  
You can give your opinion on the consultation and which way you and your parents feel this 
year’s exam results should be awarded, by clicking on the link below.  This will take you to 
the government’s consultation page.  Halfway down the page there is a link to ‘How GCSE, 
AS and A Level results should be awarded for 2021’ this gives the details about the 
government’s suggestions for how the results should be awarded.  If you then scroll towards 
the bottom of the page to the section Ways to Respond, you can click the ‘Respond Online’ 
link and submit your response.  
  
Click the link for the consultation:  
  

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/consultation-on-

how-gcse-as-and-a-level-grades-should-be-awarded-in-summer-

2021  

Kind regards  

Katie Johnson and Karen Stirk  

Bradgate Sixth Form  
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